
You are cordially invited to attend the

Undergraduate Meet & Greet
Sponsored by the Department of Mathematics

Time: 3:00–5:00 p.m.

Date: Friday, September 30th, 2016

Location:   232 PGH 

This event is for Undergraduate Math Majors including 
Mathematical Biology students. Math Graduate students, 
Departmental Faculty and Staff are welcome to attend.

The purpose of this event is to create a social and comfortable 
environment among faculty and students. Our speakers will present 

in 232 from 3:00–3:45 p.m. The remainder of the event will 
commence afterward. 

Attendees may bring additional food to the event. However, food 
and drink will be provided by the department. See you there!!!

If you have any questions please contact me at: tai@math.uh.edu


